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         Online Wall of Remembrance 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To honour Remembrance and to help our children understand how conflict has 
affected so many families in our country and throughout the world we have developed 
an Online Wall of Remembrance which we would like to share with the children on 
Friday in school.  
 
You can add anyone you wish to remember at this time of year on our wall. We would 
love it if you could add messages, photos, sound files, anything that you feel is a fitting 
way to remember a loved one or friend who served or contributed through the years. 
 
It is really easy and there are already a few up there so you can see how it is done.  
 

The link is:   goo.gl/qozwmK 

 
If you do not have access to a computer or would rather we added a message for you, 
please add your comment to the little Red Book of Remembrance we have placed in 
the foyer at school and we shall transfer the comment for you but it really is very, very 
easy. 
 
Please help us to give the children an understanding of the power and importance of 
Remembrance. 
 
Thankyou, 
 
Mr. Brown 
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